Dear National Association of Power Engineers,

I am writing this letter to thank you for all the assistance over the years. I have been the recipient of both the Henry D. Cozens Scholarship and the Art Wilshere Scholarship on several occasions since I started college in 2012. Each time I received one of the scholarships it aided me in paying for textbooks, tuition, and school supplies. Without your generosity over the years, earning my degrees would have been much more difficult and a financial strain on my family and I.

As of May 2021 I am pleased to inform you that I defended my dissertation and finished my doctoral degree in Mathematics. With this degree, I hope to get a job sharing my knowledge of Mathematics with others, solving problems, and helping others think critically. This may include teaching, coding, and even continuing to learn new things! If there are any opportunities that you think would be a good fit for someone with degrees in Mathematics, please feel free to let me know.

Once again, thank you for awarding me the scholarships over the years. I greatly appreciate the financial and moral support you have provided me through my education.

Sincerely,

Lob-Spalm

Robert Spahn, Ph.D.